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February, 2007 

  

Dear Lay Z, 

 

I want to thank you for our site management event in which we had the 

chance, through your unique and creative way to share our visions and 

dreams and play as a team. 

 

I’m glad we took this break of our day to day routine to experience your 

session and sure that these kind of experiences contribute much to the day to 

day communication within the team, as well as to the team spirit, 

 

Thanks! 

  

Best Regards, 

 

Orit Goren 

Global Director, HR 


